
 

APPENDIX II 

SIDESTRAND AND TRIMINGHAM BOUNDARY REVISED PROPOSAL FOLLOWING INITIAL CONSULTATION 

During the initial consultation we received a solitary response from one of the residents affected by this 

proposed change. The suggestion is to run the boundary to the southern edge of ‘Green Belt’ rather than 

down the river so as for the complete property footprint to be situated in the parish of Sidestrand as 

shown in the revised proposed boundary below. 

This is a sensible suggestion so will form the basis of the further consultation on this proposal. 

 

 


